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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Visit to Quarry Bank Mill 

The children had a wonderful time, at Quarry Bank Mill, this week; the children 
were superstars and we were very proud of them! They all came back with 
beaming smiles and full of enthusiasm. They were thoroughly engrossed in the 
workshops and learnt so much about how cotton fabric is made. During the 
habitat outdoor workshop, the children found many interesting creatures from 
ladybirds to frogs! Next week, the children will be writing a recount of their 
day. Please encourage your child to tell you as much as they can about their 
trip to Quarry bank Mill, and all the wonderful things that they learnt. 

P.S.H.E. 

As part of our learning about safety in the outside world, the children have 
been learning about how to be safe when around water. There is a sheet in 
your child’s book bag, which you can use, to help support your child to spot 
potential dangers. Why not encourage your child to design a poster reminding 
others of ways in which they can keep safe near water? 

Visit to Moorlands 

As part of the children’s transition, the Beetles and Ants visited Moorlands 

today. They all had a super time and enjoyed the activities, whilst becoming 

familiar with the school and staff.  

Geography 

To celebrate the Euro’s, we would like the children to research their favourite 

European country and write down some facts to share with the class. 

P.E. 

Next week, the children will need to come in their P.E. kits on Monday, 

Tuesday and Thursday. 

Kindest regards, 

The Year 2 Team        


